
11th GRADE SCHOLARSHIP CHESS TOURNAMENT 

Eleventh grade students attending Connecticut schools, including home schools, are eligible to 
enter the 56th Annual 11th Grade Chess Championship tournament and compete for trophy prizes 
and $8,500 college scholarships. 

Sage Scholars, a consortium of 440 private universities, will give each player who scores 3-1 or 
higher 8,500 Tuition Reward points, convertible into a guaranteed minimum scholarship of 
$8,500 if they are accepted at and enter any of the 440 private universities.  Scholarship amounts 
may be increased because of financial need, academic achievement, or other merit. 

Hall High School, 975 North Main Street in West Hartford, will host the event on Saturday, 
November 19, commencing at 9 a.m.  Four rounds will be played with a time limit of one hour 
per game for each player. Players who score 4-0 will receive co-champion trophies. 

Eleventh grade students may enter the event by sending their name, address, school name, and 
chess rating if any, with an entry fee of $20 to Fred Townsend, 100 Wells St., Suite 908, 
Hartford, CT 06103, by the November 12 deadline for receipt of entries. 

Contact Fred Townsend at 860-508-5885 with any questions. Click here for an entry form.  

https://www.casciac.org/pdfs/Fall_Chess_Championship_2022-revised.pdf

